
FEC 3/27/13 Minutes 
 
Present: April Bernard, Joerg Bibow, Barbara Black (chair), Mehmet Odekon (scribe), 
Paul Sattler 
 
1. Peter von Allmen, incoming CEPP chair, visited FEC regarding the CEPP proposal to 
replace the newly-elected CEPP members, in case they are unable to commit during the 
summer, when CEPP is considering to start work on its curricular reform initiative. 
Alternatives to the proposal were discussed. 
 
2. Minutes of 3/20/13 were approved. 
 
3. Modified Round IV dates are: WTS 4/15-4/19, elections 4/22-4/25. 
 
4. Briefly discussed were: April CoW on governance; FEC motion re. voting with 
clickers; and the update regarding FHB language for FAB and harassment cases. 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 5 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
M. Odekon   


